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On May 30, 2012, the Chair of the Arts, Parks, Health, and Aging Committee considered a 

Motion (Alarcon - Englander) relative to instructing the Department of Animal Services to: 

improve its horse licensing online process; making the web site more user friendly; and working 

with Council offices and the equine community to publicize horse licensing and requesting the 

City Attorney to prepare and present an Ordinance to amend Los Angeles Municipal Code 

Section 53.15.1, Equine License Fee, to create a multi-year licensing option and discount, with 

a 10% discount for one year, 20% discount for two years, 30% discount for three years, 40% 

discount for four years, and 50% discount for five years. 

After consideration, the Committee Chair moved to recommend approval of the Motion. This file 

is now being transmitted to the Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee for further action. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Adam R. Lid 
Legislative Assistant 
Arts, Parks, Health, and Aging Committee 
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